
         
 

    
           
 

 
 
 

28th September 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Y6 Open Door:  Wednesday 10th October 
 
We have been invited to take part in the Open Door project at Shrewsbury Abbey on Wednesday 10th 
October.  This is an annual project for Year 6 pupils and offers an opportunity to experience 
Christianity as a living faith by joining in a full day’s programme of activities with other local schools. 
 
We will travel by bus, leaving school at approximately 9.10am and return to School by 3pm. 
 
All children should wear school uniform and have a coat.  The Abbey can be cold so please ensure they 
have their jumper.  They will also need a packed lunch and may bring no more than £2 for the shop if 
they wish which should be in a named purse.  If you would like to order a packed lunch please indicate 
below. 
 
Please complete the return slip below confirming whether you are happy for your child to have their 
photo taken by the Diocesan photographer. 
 
Your sincerely 
 
Mrs K Goddard 
Assistant Headteacher 

------------------------------------------------------- 
Shrewsbury Abbey Open Door – Y6:  Wednesday 10th October 2018 
 
Name of child  
My child may have their 
photo taken 

 
YES            NO 

 
Packed Lunch required 
 

YES / NO 
£3.00 enclosed / paid via schoolgateway 

signed  
Date  
 

Myddle C.E Primary School and Nursery 
Myddle 

SHREWSBURY, SY4 3RP 
 

Telephone: 01939 290834 
e-mail: admin@myddle.shropshire.sch.uk 

www.myddleschool.org.uk 

Executive Headteacher  Mrs C Williams 
 

‘Growing, learning and living in the love of God’ 

 


